
 

 
CornerHouse Home Visiting Program 
 

What is the CornerHouse Home Visiting Program? 
The CornerHouse Home Visiting Program includes weekly home 
visits.  The services are tailored to the needs of your family and may 
include: 

 Help in supporting your child and family with any issues 
resulting from the trauma experienced by your child 

 Crisis counseling 

 Information on child development and positive parenting 
strategies 

 Linkage to community resources, such as therapy and 
assistance for crime victims 

 
 
Who can receive the Home Visiting services? 
The Home Visiting Program is available to families of children who 
have been interviewed at CornerHouse and meet the program’s 
qualifying criteria. 
 
 
Will receiving Home Visiting services impact my investigation? 
No.  The CornerHouse Home Visiting Program is completely 
separate from the Law Enforcement and Child Protection 
investigations.  Investigators can refer families to the program, but a 
family’s participation is completely voluntary. 
 
 
How much do Home Visiting services cost? 
Home Visiting services are free of charge to the children and families 
served by CornerHouse. 
 
 
In what languages are Home Visiting services provided? 
Home Visiting services are provided in English and Spanish. 
 
 
How can I register my family for the CornerHouse Home Visiting 
Program? 
If you are interested in the Home Visiting Program, please contact 
your CornerHouse Family Services contact or the Family Services 
Director, Abbie Diehl at:  
 

612-813-8312 or 
Abbie.Diehl@childrensmn.org 

 

 


